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Public Works Department,
89, Parliament Street,
CAPE TOWN.

6t August, 1938.

Dear Miss Wronsley,

My wife has mentioned that
you had & book of Irish Sweep
tickets end whether I wanted one,
but this month they have also seni
me & book and I have taken a few
already.

1 should like to get one or
two for the next issue, though, if
you would let me know, please,

With kind regards from both
of us end love from David,

Yours sincerely,

Miss Wronsley,
882 Church Strest Bast,
Arcadisa,
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